Newsletter March 2023

22 Mar 2023





At last some sunshine for Auckland over the last week. This month we would like to introduce new members of our team, and importantly advise you of information about the new COVID Bivalent booster vaccine that many of you will have read about and how to book an appointment for it. We also wish to advise you of changes in Government funding for COVID care, plus update you on some new services. Thank you for taking the time to read our update.

Information about

- COVID Bivalent Booster Vaccine
- Influenza vaccine
- RED clinic for respiratory symptoms
- Support for Mental Wellness
- Meningitis Protection
- After Hours Doctor Telehealth Service

articleDisplay-